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Greetings,                                                                                                Feb 2023 

 
Jessica is entering the 12th grade and was elected student body President.  
She attends Mohlakamotala Secondary School. We are SO proud of her!  
Jessica and Maria are in the sports program as well. Maria competes in 
High jump and Jessica in the Long jump, discus, shot put and Javelin. 
 
Another new child arrived this month. She is Dorah and she is 3 years old. 

 
Girl’s Day Out! These lovely ladies had a very special treat! A chance for a little pampering and lunch 
out at a restaurant. 

 
The children got to attend a South African bush racetrack to see some big trucks race. They had a 
great time. 

 



 
Catching up on birthday celebrations!! November, December, January and February are busy months 
between the holidays and then school starting. But we are celebrating these awesome children!!! 
Happy Birthday!!  November birthdays were Moloko (7) and Priviledge (8). December birthdays were 
Paulina (6), Fraderick (7), Bonita (13). January birthdays, Lesego (6), Maria (18), Tebogo (15), and 
Hendrick (10). February birthdays were Sarah (10) and Lebo (3). 

 
 

For anyone who may have the phone number on file for The Fold, the number has changed. This is 
the new number for the Fold: 078 296 2226. 
 
Paul and Micky are looking forward to their trip back to The Fold, leaving on 19 April. Donations 
towards special projects for the children will be appreciated.  
 

Praises: The new school year is going well. A new child this month. The outings the children had this 
month. 

  
Prayer requests: Massive power outages. Most evenings are spent by candle light.   

God bless,    

Paul and Micky Prince  
 


